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Interoffice letter from the Conservation Commission  
 
December 28, 2020 
 
Hello Jason: 
 
The Conservation Commission met on Tuesday Nov 24, 2020 06:30 PM.  The agenda included the ‘Natick Ave. 
Solar’ project.   

“Natick Avenue Solar” Preliminary Plan 
Location: Natick Avenue, AP 22, Lots 108 & 119 
Zoning District: A-80 (Single Family on 80,000 ft2 Lots) 
Owner: Ronald Rossi | Applicant: Revity Energy, LLC 
Proposal: Applicant seeks to install a 6.25 MW AC ground-mounted solar energy 
system on 22.2 acres of a 64-acre site. 

 
Without having the newest landscape plan in hand or digitally, the discussion led us to faithfully accept the new 
landscape plan as to meet all/any of Our discussion points.   
 
This letter is to state that The Conservation Commission is pleased with the plans and the efforts that have been 
put forth for this project.  The mixture of nature and the production of clean energy all seem to be upheld from 
Revity Energy.  
 
Respectfully, 
Carl A. Santucci 
Chair  


